JOIN US FOR A SPECIAL

4-H Teen Time

Register at www.uvm.edu/extension/youth/announcements to receive the
Zoom link to join; Open to all youth in grades 7-12 in VT and across the country

Tuesday, February 8, 7:00-8:00 pm
Career Exploration: Engineering & Product Design

The Vermont 4-H Program and the UVM College of Engineering and Mathematical
Sciences (CEMS) have teamed up to host a variety of programs the entire month of
February 2022 to promote the field of engineering. Our goal is to expose youth to
engineering, build skills and help youth understand different pathways they can take
to pursue a future as an engineer.

This special 4-H Teen Time will explore engineering as a career pathway. We will hear
from Peter Bergendahl, an engineer with NRG Systems, about his 17 year journey
through 5 countries, 4 patents, 100s of products designs and more!

Join us to learn about engineering from someone who does it every day and how you
can start your own journey in this exciting field!

Closed captioning will be provided for this program.
To request additional disability-related accommodation to participate in this program,
please contact Lauren Traister at 1-800-260-5603 by January 25, 2022 so that we may assist you.
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